
  
 

 

 

 

Contact details of the Year 4 team 

 

English –  Year 4 have been learning about conjunctions of time and causal conjunctions. They will use these in their final 
write-up of their explanation texts linked to their science learning all about the digestive system. They have remembered this 
topic so well from last term and are beginning to write like real experts – well done year 4!  

 
Maths – In Maths, Year 4 have begun learning about money. They can now convert between pounds and pence e.g. £4.78 
= 478p, building on all of their previous learning around decimal place value.  

 
Wider Curriculum – Year 4 have begun a new geography learning journey all about rivers. So far they have learnt about the 
water cycle – see if they can explain it to you using the vocabulary condensation and evaporation. They have also been 
practicing their sewing skills ready for producing their final textiles artwork. Their work will be based on the “Blood Bag” 
project – well worth reading up about! https://thebloodbagproject.com/  
 

PE day – Our PE day this term is Wednesday.  
 
Royal Cornwall Show – Some of the children opted to 
create dreamcatchers for the Royal Cornwall Show. They 
worked really hard, giving up their lunchtime to come and 
finish this off! If you are visiting the showground this 
weekend, do look out for them!   
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

Year 4 News 
6th June 2025 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 - This term in maths, the focus will be on applying their 
number skills into real-life situations. Shape, coordinates, 
time and statistics are just some of the exciting maths 
learning topics coming up.  
- Diving into the fantastic story “The Firework Maker’s 
Daughter” by Phillip Pullman, which our next unit of writing 
will be based around.  
- Learning about programming in computing using the 
software Scratch. Children can practise their skills at home 
using the website https://scratch.mit.edu/educators 

 

 

4B – Carly Cassidy  
ccassidy@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

Emily Orme  
eorme@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Ellie Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
4B – Amber and Lewie 
 
4W – Bailey and Edrick  
 

mailto:jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk
mailto:egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk
https://thebloodbagproject.com/
https://scratch.mit.edu/educators
mailto:ccassidy@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk
mailto:eorme@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk
mailto:egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk

